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I'm writing to share a feel-good story, courtesy of four hard-working, socially-distanced 
members of the Hanover High School boys' soccer team.  
 
They agreed to stack wood for a neighbor, and decided to donate their wages to a local 
charity. Their hard work impressed the generous neighbor, former Dartmouth coach 
Whit Mitchell, so much that he increased the donation, and after a hard day's work the 
foursome had earned $1,000 for LISTEN.  The four rising Hanover seniors are Nathan 
Subrahmanian, Henry Aspinwall, Mitch Aspinwall, and Pierce Hamlin.  (That's why 
Henry and Mitch are standing so close in the photo: they’re brothers).  Commented 
Subrahmanian, one of Hanover's 2020 Captains, "We have always tried to think of the 
big picture as a team, and make charitable fundraising an annual tradition.  This is a 
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great way to start off the coming season, come what may."  I am so impressed that 
these boys are able to think about the needs of their neighbors in the Upper Valley, and 
not fret about the uncertainty of the coming season. 
 
-- Sincerely, Rob Grabill, HHS Soccer coach.   


